
 

 
 
 
 
9 January 2020 
 
 
RE: ​ELEVATE EDUCATION 
Year 11 Parent Workshop Monday 20 January 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
On ​Monday 20​th January we are very lucky to have a renowned study skills company, Elevate Education, in                                   
school to deliver revision strategy workshops to Year 11 students. In the evening, ​from 6:00p.m to                               
7:00p.m, ​they will also deliver a not to be missed seminar for parents. 
 
As parents form a critical part of their child’s study habits, you are ideally placed to help reinforce                                   
effective study habits whilst discouraging poor ones at home. ​The parent workshop will equip you with                               
strategies to support your child at this critical time in their education and will cover some of the most                                     
common issues for students studying at home such as motivation and time management. There will also                               
be an opportunity for you to ask questions. 
 
Please note this is a parents only workshop. As all Year 11 students will have received similar messages                                   
during their afternoon sessions there is no need for them to attend the parent workshop. 
 
Please confirm your attendance by completing ​this form​ by Wednesday 15th January.  
The workshop will start promptly at 6.00p.m in the hall at Stanley Avenue with refreshments available                               
from 5.30p.m.  
 
May I also take this opportunity to wish you a very happy new year, I look forward to seeing you on 20th                                           
January. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mrs P. Rufo 
Assistant Head Teacher KS4 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeqTXPFPklE1rAWrC-nEgz7JIaDRV3e3rfVpUhHnZYZmoaKyw/viewform

